
 

 

 
 

“INVITATION to students and their Parents/Guardians to visit our Campus” 
 

Students desiring to pursue MBA Programme are faced with the problem of making the 

right choice on a Business School. In fact B-School rankings are mainly intended to help 

students in this regard. Instead of helping, they have been confusing the students. 

GITAM School of International Business (GSIB) appreciates students’ problem to make 

the right choice of the Business School, and believes that students should have the 

opportunity to visit the Business School to interact with dean, faculty, students in the 

school and examine infrastructure and other opportunities available in the school to 

acquire knowledge, skills, and managerial behavior important to work in the corporate 

world. It is believed that students then would be able to take an informed choice. GSIB 

therefore invites students to visit the School for the above purpose. However students 

are requested to contact Prof M.Subramanyam Chairperson: Admissions Committee for 

the necessary appointment and arrangement. He can be reached at  

e-mail:ms_manyam@gitam.edu;admission@gsib.org; 

Mobile:+919490886714;Landline:08912840413.          
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